NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON VACATION OF RUGGLES PATHWAY 
PURSUANT TO MINNESOTA STATUTE 412.851
CITY OF FALCON HEIGHTS, MINNESOTA


[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a hearing will be held before the City Council of Falcon Heights, in the City Hall located at 2077 Larpenteur Ave W, in said City, on the 22nd day of March, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. to consider a proposed vacation of Ruggles Pathway located between the street of Pascal Street and Holton Street legally described as:

All of the right of way which is labelled as “WALK” on the plat named Barthel Villas; said “WALK” was dedicated to the public by the said plat of Barthel Villas; said “WALK” being bounded as follows: 

On the North by Lots 9 and 26, Block 1, said plat of Barthel Villas;
On the South by Lots 10 and 25, Block 1, said plat of Barthel Villas;
On the East by the West right of way line of Holton Avenue;
On the West by the East right of way line of Pascal Avenue;

All in Ramsey County, Minnesota.

Dated:     October 2, 2020     		BY ORDER OF THE CITY COUNCIL

Jack Linehan
City Administrator
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